

MacQueen Bros Charitable Trust SC041044 c/o MacQueen Bros Ltd Glengallan Road Oban PA34 4HG Tel: 01631 564 848

Shirley MacLeod
Governance & Law
Municipal Buildings
Albany Street
Oban
PA34 4AW

1st March 2016

OBAN COMMON GOOD FUND -STREET PARTY TO CELEBRATE THE 90TH BIRTHDAY OF HM THE QUEEN

Dear Ms MacLeod

On behalf of our charity I would like to thank the Oban Common Good Fund for the very generous donation for £500. The donation will be used to promote and facilitate the Street Party Celebrations in Oban on Saturday 11^{th} June 2016.

We will return the End of Project Monitoring form at the earliest opportunity.

With thanks,

Linda Fraser

Trustee, MacQueen Bros Charitable Trust